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2022 GENERAL ELECTION VOTER SERVICE CENTER 

Līhu‘e, Kaua‘i – The Voter Service Center (VSC) for the 2022 General Election opened at 8:00 a.m. 
today, October 25, 2022, in the basement of the Historic County Annex Building located at 4386 
Rice Street in Līhu‘e. 

The VSC offers accessible in person voting and same day registration and serves as a mail ballot 
collection site.  Accessible in person voting and same day registration services are only for voters 
who have not yet returned a voted mail ballot or for unregistered individuals wishing to register 
and vote. 

Services will be offered during the following dates and times: 

October 25, 2022, to November 7, 2022 
Monday through Saturday (closed Sunday) 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

November 8, 2022 (General Election Day) 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

For additional information, please contact the Elections Division of the Office of the County Clerk 
at (808) 241-4800. 

### 


